
 
 

 

 

Circular to the financial services industry on changes to Appendix 2D 

 

 

Reference is made to the circular published on 8th February 2017 to the financial 

services industry on changes to the Standard Licence Conditions applicable to 

Category 4 Investment Services Licence Holders. 

 

The MFSA has published a revised version of Appendix 2D to include changes in the 

item numbering of section 3.0, particularly section 3.1 and its sub-sections, and the 

inclusion of item number 2.2.6 under section 2.0. 

 

The revised Appendix 2D is available for download from the MFSA website. 

 

Any queries on the return should be addressed to the Regulatory Development Unit 

by e-mail on statistics@mfsa.com.mt. 
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